Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH

Dark Lane Cheshunt Herts EN7 5ED

Tel: 01992 307900

Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk

28th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

<u>Year Five – Food Tasting</u>

As part of our Ramadan and Eid emersion day, Year Five will be making and eating fruit chaat (fruit salad) on Thursday 18th April 2024.

If there are any fruits that you would not like your child to eat, please could you let your class teacher know.

Yours sincerely

Mr Waller, Mr Cook and Ms Fahim Year Five Team